
The Mentor Senior Center will remain closed until at least August 1 and until state and 
local orders restricting use are lifted and the risk to public health is diminished. All 
Senior Center activities are cancelled except curbside meals and produce distribution.  
 
At this time, all day trips have been cancelled through August. In addition, the three 
remaining overnight trips (Magnificent Michigan, Wildwood, NJ and Vermont) all require 
final payment in the next month and have been cancelled. Refunds will be issued within 
the next 2 weeks and refund receipts will be emailed or mailed upon completion. When 
a reopen date has been determined, we will communicate the reopen date, as well as 
date for program registration.  
 
We are hard at work preparing the building for a safe reopening. When the Governor 
announces that Seniors Centers may reopen, we will then review the State’s guidelines 
and determine the best way/time to safely reopen the Mentor Senior Center. We are 
working with the Ohio Department of Aging, the Lake County Health Department and 
the 9 other Lake County Senior Centers to ensure we reopen safely. 
 
Curbside Meals 
We continue to offer made from scratch curbside meals. Lunch reservations are $4.50 
per meal and can be made online or by phone at 440.974.5725 and paid for with a credit 
card, beginning at 8 am Thursday for the following week. If you are able to order online, 
please call to request a username and password.  The Mentor Senior Center Advisory 
Board is kindly subsidizing $1 of each meal through mid to late July (until their $2000 
donation has been depleted) which will make the senior price $3.50. 
Click here to register online https://secure.rec1.com/OH/mentor-oh/catalog 

Reservations are first come, first served and sell out very quickly; limit of 2 meals per 
person.  

 
Curbside Produce Distribution 
In conjunction with the Cleveland Food Bank we will offer curbside produce and dairy 
distribution on Monday, July 20, from 10:30 – 11:30 am at the Munson Road entrance. 
We are taking the necessary health precautions using gloves, face masks, and practicing 
social distancing and will load it into the trunk of your car. You do not have to get out of 
your car. No reservations are needed. First come, first served. 
 
Communication 
Updated information will be provided as circumstances change and will be posted at the 
Mentor Senior Center website and Facebook page as well as on voicemail 
(449.974.5725). The menu for the week will be posted each Wednesday by 5:00 p.m. 

https://secure.rec1.com/OH/mentor-oh/catalog

